
New Members:

James & Kimberly McCarthy, Jr.  #474
              Camino, California
              James, Sr. gave his MGC
              and his membership number
              to his son.  We gave a new
              number, #1749, to his MGC . .
. …… enthusiast father.

Members:

As a gentle reminder, please remember
that your membership year runs from
January 1st through December 31st. So,
those who renewed late will need to do
so again at the end of this year. We
always assume that you will renew, so
we send a grace ‘C’ Notes in January.
We don’t want you to miss an issue after
the deadline for mailing, when you are a
few days late. Your dues date of
expiration is printed after your name on
the mailing label on the back cover.

NOTE ABOUT PRIVACY POLICY:
We do not sell or share your e-mail

Membership in the AMGCRA might just be the best deal you’’ll ever get. Renew now!

 Your dues entitle you to quarterly issues of ‘C’ ‘’’’’Notes; membership benefits of The MG Car Club, UK; member
 participation in the annual meeting of the ‘C’ event of Brutal Aggressives; and, membership in the largest and
 oldest MGC community in North America.

  •  Dues for U.S.A. members for 2021 are $30
  •  Dues for international members for 2021 are $40 , dues for international E-Delivery for 2021 are $30
  •  Membership is annual and renewals are due before December 31

    The authentic register for the MGC sports car and its owners and enthusiasts since 1980.

Join our rally for the preservation, maintenance, restoration and enjoyment of your MGC.

  www.mg-cars.org.uk/amgcr for news and history

Membership Report
by David Smith, #1735, Registrar Secretary Director: We WELCOME our new and returning members:

Attention Members:
Please e-mail me at

mgaracer49@gmail.com
with your current
 e-mail address.
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Phil Collins º

  Gil &
         Betty    .

. Langswager

Nicola & Richard Davies

Jeffrey Mead

Once in a while, you need our help and we don’t
have your contact e-mail.  CBA 40’s cancellation
due to coronavirus is an example of last minute
need.  Please keep us up to date with your
telephone numbers, addresses and e-mail.  We
will not sell or give it to marketeers and will only
use it to contact you when needed.

 of Show at Southeast British Car Festival

We’ve agreed that we’ll be in Chattanooga in 2022
. for CBA 42, during the Chattanooga Motorcar     .

Festival in October.  We’ve studied the event
and the city near and far.

Lots of great stuff to do and see.
 Let’s plan and meet for this

fun adventure.


